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Dear Parents, 

 

As you are aware the schools have upcoming strike days. Coastguards will be remaining open as 

usual as we are a separate business to the school and therefore not part of the strikes.  

As we are separate your child/children can still attend to us as normal. However, if your 

child/children schools are closing you will have to collect your child at 9am after breakfast club and 

can drop them back to us at 3:20pm if you wish and collect them in the evening as normal.  

If your child/children school is open to certain groups and your child is in school as normal that day 

then they will attend to us as normal and we will drop off and collect as normal.  

Unfortunately, we have had to take the decision that if your child does not attend Coastguards on 

these days without enough notice to cancel then you will still be charged.  

We apologise for any inconvenience and if you wish to contact Miss Traynor over email to ask any 

questions, please do not hesitate.  

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Ashlie Traynor 

Coastguard Manager 
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